
 

 

February 22, 2024 

 

Mert Woodard 

Independent School District #273 

5701 Normandale Road 

Edina, Minnesota 55424 

 

 

Re: Independent School District #273 

Edina 2024 LTFM Upgrades 

Commission No. 232129 

 

Dear Mert: 

 

We recommend the following be presented to the Independent School District #273 Edina  

Board of Education. 

 

On Thursday, February 8, 2024 at 2:00 p.m., three (3) competitive bids were received from 

contractors for various LTFM upgrades at four schools in the District. Selection of alternates does 

not affect who will be the low bidder. A bid tabulation is attached for your review.  

 

RAK Construction, Inc from East Bethel, Minnesota submitted the lowest base bid in the amount of 

$1,024,708.00 which is within the overall project budget. We have confirmed RAK is confident in 

their bid number and recommend awarding them this project. 

 

Alternate No. 1 ECC Welcome Center Door Add $5,948.00 

This alternate includes the addition of a door into an office adjacent to the Welcome Center at ECC 

 [Recommendation: Accept this Alternate] 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wold Architects and Engineers 

 
Maria Kennedy | AIA 

Associate 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Dr. Stacie Stanley, ISD #273 

Eric Hamilton, ISD #273 

 Sal Bagley, Wold  

 Makayla Lakeman, Wold  
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